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RESPECT                                  

EXCELLENCE                        

HONESTY                          

RESPONSIBILITY 

Term 1, Week 10 

WELLBEING, HOLIDAYS AND THE IMPORTANCE OF 

 QUALITY FAMILY TIME! 

Amidst the craziness of everything we are facing in our current ever-changing society, it is now more  

important than ever that we use this  break to relax and unwind. It has been an incredibly stressful and 

anxious time for everyone. We are so proud of the way our whole community has responded and  

supported us at school over the past few weeks.  

We would like to extend a big thank you to you all for your resilience and patience. The positive feedback 

we have received as we have entered these unchartered waters has supported our teachers and students. 

What we are experiencing is new for all of us and as a school community we have come together to work 

and support one another extremely effectively.  

During this time of uncertainty, it can be hard for children (and adults!) to comprehend what is actually 
going on. There are a number of services that can support you during this time, including: World Health 
Organisation, Headspace, Australian Childhood Foundation, Beyond Blue and Child Trends to name a few.  
 
The next three weeks are a time to connect and spend quality family time together (not worrying about 

schoolwork!). Although cinemas, libraries and playgrounds have now been closed there are still many  

places to go, things to do and activities that families can access, whilst ensuring social distancing and safe 

hgiene practices. These include: 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 3rd April 2020 

MAGILL SCHOOL  

PUPIL FREE AND 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

DATES 

Monday 10th August 

Friday 4th September 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

CHANGED DAY 

Reception - Year 2  

Thursday 15th October 

 

Year 3-7  

Friday 16th October 

Magill School uses  

emails to  

communicate with our 

families and distribute 

notes and documents. 

Please keep us up to 

date with your email 

address by emailing 

dl.1213.info@schools.

sa.edu.au  

PLEASE NOTE 

PROPOSED  

PUPIL FREE DAY  

MONDAY 27TH APRIL 

NOW CANCELLED 

 Going for a bush walk / hike  

 Going for a run, walk, ride along the Torrens 
(Linear Park is great!) 

 Going to the beach 

 SA Rocks (Drop, find, re-hide it! – check it 
out on Facebook!) 

 Going on a bearhunt! 

 Playing board games, puzzles or cards 

 Do a Scavenger Hunt 

 Lego Building Competition  

 Mini-MasterChef Competition 

 Designing an obstacle course 

 Designing a cubbyhouse 

 Model making  

 Online STEM challenges  

 (Minute-to-win-it!) 

 Having a singing competition  

 Build a marble run 

 Have a movie marathon 

 Do a pyjama day! 

 Do a backyard workout 

TERM 2 BEGINS 

MONDAY 27TH APRIL 

Remember, enjoy the holidays and take your mind off 
school. We would like to wish all families a safe and 
happy break and we look forward to commencing 
Term 2 after a well-deserved rest for all. 
 
Leadership Team 

See page 6 for Family support links 
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In science this term Penfold 3 have been  

using toys to investigate how things move. 



HARMONY DAY OUTDOORS 



 

 

ACHIEVEMENT  

CERTIFICATES 
Congratulations to the following students who have received an  

award for demonstrating all the Magill School Values.  

RESPECT                                  

EXCELLENCE                        

HONESTY                          

RESPONSIBILITY 

F1  Remy S 

F2  Georgia H 

F3    Nikolas H 

F4    Rocky T 

F5    Abigail L 

F8    Ekam S 

F9    Naomi T 

F10  Edward U 

F11  Jeslie C 

F12  Jasmine E 

F13  Alyssa Y 

F14  Priya C 

F15  Isaac L 

P1  Felix H 

P2  Spencer A  

P3  Miranda C 

P6  Sophie J 

P8  Nieve P 

P9  Nikita V 

P10  Stefano L 

P11  Harrison T 

P12  Vihan R 

P13  Eliette F 

P14  Millie S 

P15  Alex R 

P16  Poppy T 

P17  Slater H 

M1  Abigail F 

M2  Tyler G 

M3  Cherilyn H 

M4  Audrey S 

M5  Abi K 

M6  Alyssa H 

Performing Arts - M4 Evelyn V 

Chinese -  M3 Clara P 

Health and PE - P16 Isla K 



 

 

RESPECT  

HONESTY 

EXCELLENCE 

RESPONSIBILITY     

 

Magill School Values Award  

Congratulations to the following students who have  

been awarded a certificate in week 9.  

Well done for demonstrating the Magill School Values.  

 Specialist Subjects  

 

Physical Education Florin 

Responsibility - P13 Eliette F 

 

Performing Arts Georgea 

Excellence - P15 Janice C 

 

Chinese Min / Mai 

Excellence - P3 Shaili H 

 

Responsibility 

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14   

P15   

P16   

P17   

Madison E 

Jetta W 

Henry G 

Maggie M 

Amelie F 

Eloise W 

Max H 

Jackie L 

Monica D 

Olive J 

Jonathan W 

Micah V 

Ava G 

Giselle W 

Excellence  

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14  

P15   

P16   

P17  

Henry C 

Freya R 

Katerina D 

Miranda B  

Kayla P  

Sofia P 

Livinu S 

Anna V 

Chloe R 

Isla S 

Chloe B 

Aria L 

Darcy M 

Wilden Y 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY NOW OCTOBER 15th & 16th 
Due to the postponement of this year’s School Photo day, we would like to provide some information regarding any Online 
Orders currently placed for School Photos.  
 
All current Online Orders will be held on file and honoured when we photograph the school later in the year.  
 
Should you prefer us to cancel your order and issue you a refund, please email MSP Photography on  
enquiries.adl@msp.com.au stating that you wish to be refunded. Please include the School’s Name, Students Name and 
Order Reference Number or Shoot Key. We will then issue a refund back onto the card used for your purchase.  
 
For those happy for us to hold your order until photo day, we will include a Bonus Item valued at $12 in your package. 
 
If you have any further queries please contact us at enquiries.adl@msp.com.au.  
Due to the high volume of enquiries, current wait times on calls are extensive and we strongly advise emailing instead of 
calling. 
 
Kind regards, 
MSP Photography  
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During these uncertain times the health and wellbeing of adults and children is paramount. Changes to usual routines bring  

uncertainty and disruption to both adults and children, and as the adults it’s our responsibility to bring a sense of calm amidst the  

chaos. Our children are learning from us and how we respond during these times. 

Madhavi Nawana Parker from Positive Minds Australia has been in partnership with Magill School supporting the adults and children 

for the past twelve months and is a great source of support and reassurance during these times. Her Facebook Page ‘Positive Minds 

Australia’ has daily resources and support strategies which can be accessed by all, and her daily web chats at 10.30am have been  

wonderful this week. These will continue to be web cast into the holidays - and I encourage you to watch whenever you can. 

The role of Parent, Employee and Teacher are vastly different and to try and wear these three hats at once - I believe is almost  

impossible! What your children need now above all else are their parents and caregivers, the ones who they go to for comfort,  

support and guidance. During these holidays I encourage you to wear this hat as much as you can, to have fun with your children and 

bring a sense of normality to uncertain times wherever you can. It’s time to put aside the school based learning and enjoy a well  

deserved break. Humans by nature are relational and need human contact, find ways to ensure that you are connecting wherever 

possible to those in your family and friendship circles wherever you can. 

Some resources to support you if you over the coming months include: 

 

Positive Minds Australia 

https://positivemindsaustralia.com.au/ 

 

 

 

Headspace 

https://headspace.org.au/ 

 

 

 

Be You 

https://beyou.edu.au/ 

 

We look forward to supporting you and your family as the year progresses, please do not hesitate to 

contact us should you require any resources or support in the coming months. 

https://positivemindsaustralia.com.au/
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UMS NORWOOD LOCATION NOW CLOSED 
 

To the Magill School Community, 
 
UMS uniform shop at 1/6 Montrose Avenue, Norwood has moved to a new premises. 
The Norwood shop is now closed. 

 
UMS new premises at Glynburn Road, Firle will be opening for trade 1st July 2020. 
In the interim, all Magill School uniforms will be available at our Clearview store and the school uniform shop. 

 

UMS Clearview Store 

Shop 8/254 Hampstead Road, Clearview SA 5085. 
Telephone: 0431 771 156 
 

UMS School Uniform Shop 
We will continue trading at the School Uniform Shop as usual 
during the school term. 
 

Trading hours : Tuesday  2:30pm to 4:00pm 
Wednesday  8:00am to 9:30am  

  
Uniforms will also be available to order online. 
 
Orders can be collected from the school uniform shop, the  
Clearview store or delivered to a nominated address (delivery fee applies). 
 
Kind Regards 

UMS 

  

Monday   9:00am to 4:30pm 

Tuesday   9:00am to 4:30pm 

Wednesday 10:30am to 4:30pm 

Thursday   9:00am to 4:30pm 

Friday 10:30am to 4:00pm 

CLEARVIEW OPENING HOURS 

UMS 


